WAKE| Office of the County Manager e o

P.0O. Box 550 @ Raleigh, North Carolina 27802 FAX 919 856 6168

September 15, 2017

Michael Landguth

Raleigh-Durham International Airport
2400 John Brantley Blvd.

Morrisville, NC 27560

Dear Mr. Landguth,

| wanted to send a message following up on our continued conversations surrounding
the airport property along Reedy Creek Road near Umstead State Park. We
understand that three parcels of approximately 256 acres have been included in a
public Request for Proposal (RFP) process. While Wake County Government will be
unable to respond to the RFP within the time frame allotted, we hope that this lefter
will serve to indicate our continued interest in potential public uses of these properties
and that your staff will keep us in mind as you proceed in your considerations.

| look forward to additional conversations and working together to serve the citizens of
Wake County.

Sincerely,

(M —

Jim Hartmann, County Manager
Wake County, North Carolina



